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Roxanne Maher

From: Andra Ingalls

Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2023 12:18 PM

To: Brian Love; Scott Johnson

Cc: Roxanne Maher; Mary K. McGrattan; Whit Irwin

Subject: Re: Parks & Rec and Senior commission merger comments

Mr. Love,

This is Andra Ingalls, the Chair of the Administration Committee. Thank you for taking the time to submit your
comments. It's helpful.

Just a minor clarification - the Administration Committee does not ultimately make the decision. It considers
the matter and makes a recommendation to the full Council. The full Council vote is ultimately the deciding
vote.

Again, thank you for sharing your concerns.

Andra Ingalls
Town Councilor

Administration Committee Chair
Finance Committee Member
(860) 961-2414

From: Brian Love <blove577@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2022 9:44 PM
To: Scott Johnson <Scott@ledyardrec.org>
Cc: Roxanne Maher <council@ledyardct.org>; Andra Ingalls <aingalls@ledyardct.org>; Mary K. McGrattan
<MKMcG@ledyardct.org>; Whit Irwin <wirwin@ledyardct.org>
Subject: Parks & Rec and Senior commission merger comments

Scott,

Attached are my remarks from tonight about the P&R merger.
I CC'd the Administration Committee as you mentioned they were the ones who would ultimately make the
decision here.

Once again Thank you for the opportunity to speak tonight and participate in tonight's meeting.

Thank you,
Brian Love
941-467-4433
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